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Dear committee members, 

We are writing you to ask for your support for HB 3075-1 and vote it out of committee 

without delay.  This bill will ensure a more smooth and rapid implementation of 

Measure 114.  We both worked as Field Team leaders for measure 114 and saw 

thousands of volunteers dedicate their time, energy, and resources to help make our 

communities safer. We strongly feel that this bill will save thousands of lives and that 

the permitting process should start right away and NOT in July, 2026. 

  

Please vote this bill out of committee as soon as possible. 

  

Thank you, 

Joe and Janey Paterno 

 


